

Tel: 01543 490354

School Lane, Hill Ridware, Rugeley WS15 3QN



Greywood Multi-Schools Trust

Headteacher Mrs V Barnes

Website: www.henrychadwick.staffs.sch.uk E-mail: office@henrychadwick.greywoodmst.co.uk

23rd June 2023

Dear Mums, Dads and Carers

Staffing - September 2023

It is that time of the year when we start to look to next year and any changes regarding staffing. With Miss Freeman moving on, we interviewed a range of candidates earlier this week. The field of candidates was very strong with the successful candidate being Mrs Thurstance. Mrs Thurstance was a student teacher in Year 3 and 4 earlier this year.

Teachers for next year:

EYFS - Mrs Walsh (Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and Friday) and Mrs Simmonds (Wednesday)

Year 1 and 2 - Mrs Jane and Mrs Orme will share the class with Mrs Orme teaching two days (Monday and Tuesday) and Mrs Jane teaching three days.

Year 3 and 4 - Mrs Thurstance. Mrs Barnes will teach Year 3 maths.

Year 5 and 6 - Mr O.

Miss Williams will continue to teach afternoon Forest School sessions and we will let you know which days your children will be doing Forest School as soon as we can.

Year 3 and 4 will go swimming one afternoon each week until Easter - day yet to be confirmed by the swimming company.

We will let you know where support staff are working and other additional information before the end of term.

Regards

Vicki Barnes, Jane Jane and the team at Henry Chadwick.

Every day counts..... Every minute matters....